

NAME: _____

Reading

My name's Wendy Black and I live in Brighton. Today is Saturday and it's my fourteenth birthday. I'm very excited. Birthdays aren't ordinary days in my family. Every year, I wake up to find balloons in my room. My parents prepare a tasty birthday breakfast. They sing "Happy Birthday" and then they give me my presents.

Right now, I'm in town with my brother, Harry. We are in The Lanes. This is a special part of Brighton. There are shops with amazing things to buy. At the moment, Harry is buying me some posters of Adele. I think she's a great singer and I listen to her music all the time.

On a birthday, my family usually goes to a restaurant for dinner. I love Donatello. It's an Italian restaurant in The Lanes and they have got delicious pizzas. My favourite pizza is the Quattro Formaggi. It's got four different cheeses on it. We finish our dinner with Italian ice cream. Delicious! It's a perfect end to a perfect day.

1 Read about Wendy's birthday. Then tick (✓) the sentences true (T) or false (F). Correct the false sentences. (10 points)

- 1 Birthdays are special days in the Black family. T / F
- 2 When Wendy wakes up, there are presents in her room. T / F
- 3 On her birthday, Wendy's breakfast is different from her usual breakfast. T / F
- 4 Harry is looking for a poster for his room. T / F
- 5 The Black family goes out to eat on a birthday. T / F

2 Answer the questions. (10 points)

- 1 How old is Wendy today? _____
- 2 What does Wendy get on her birthday? List two things. _____
- 3 What is Harry buying Wendy for her birthday? _____
- 4 What can you find in The Lanes? _____
- 5 Why does Wendy like eating at Donatello? _____

Listening

1 Listen to the conversation between the two students. Then choose the correct answer. (10 points)

- | | | | |
|--|--------------|---------------|---------------|
| 1 Where does Sandra come from? | a. Greenlake | b. Toronto | c. London |
| 2 What is Sandra's parents' job? | a. engineers | b. architects | c. scientists |
| 3 How old is Sandra's brother? | a. 16 | b. 15 | c. 14 |
| 4 How many people live in Sandra's flat? | a. three | b. four | c. five |
| 5 What lesson has Sandra got now? | a. French | b. maths | c. history |

2 Listen again and complete the sentences. (10 points)

- 1 Sandra is _____ in Max's school.
- 2 Sandra thinks Toronto is an _____ city.
- 3 Sandra's flat is near the _____.
- 4 Sandra plays tennis, swims and _____.
- 5 Max likes hanging out with his friends on _____.